5th November 2010

Dear Parents,

Operation Christmas Child

As you will be aware, we are supporting Operation Christmas Child again this year and collecting shoe boxes full of small gifts to be sent to children around the world.  If you are able to support this project, please bring your filled shoe boxes to the school office area on Wednesday 10th November when they will be collected.  Unfortunately, due to space restrictions we are unable to accept any boxes before this date and will be unable to send any boxes which arrive later.  Thank you.

International Day

We are proposing to hold an ‘International day’ in school on Thursday 25th November.  On this day, all pupils will learn about a different country and consider the everyday lives of people who live there.  Our aims for holding this day are to support pupils in their cultural development and to develop awareness of our place in the wider world.  Children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities during the day and I am sure it will be a very informative, enjoyable day.  The countries being studied are outlined in the table below.  If any parent has any information, resources or contacts that they feel could support us in our work that day in relation to any of these countries, please speak to your child’s class teacher or myself.  Thank you.
	Year Group
	Country being studied

	Nursery
	Spain

	Reception
	Italy

	Year 1
	Australia

	Year 2
	India

	Year 3
	France

	Year 4
	Canada

	Year 5
	Switzerland

	Year 6
	Italy


Yours sincerely,
Mrs M Walsh

Acting Headteacher
